
	
June	29,	2017	
	
Martin	P.	Waterman	
Producer	
Taking	Back	Justice	Television	
1452	Seafoam	Street	
Marietta,	Georgia	30066	
	
Dear	Mr.	Waterman	
	
Re:		Letter	of	Intent	to	provide	International	Distribution	for	Taking	Back	Justice	Television	
	
This	 letter	 is	 to	 express	 our	 interest	 and	 intent	 to	 provide	 international	 distribution	 for	 your	
reality	television	show	outside	of	North	America.	
	
As	you	are	aware,	we	are	also	very	adept	in	securing	tax	credits	and	incentives	for	all	aspects	of	
production	 including	 captioning	 and	 dubbing	 for	 the	 international	 markets.	 	 We	 envisage	
assisting	in	the	translation	of	your	series	into	French,	Chinese,	Spanish,	German,	Arabic,	Hindi,	
Russian,	Portuguese	and	Punjabi	languages.	
	
There	has	always	been	a	fascination	with	American	crime	stories	and	legal	culture	and	owing	to	
the	“underdog”	and	participatory	reality	aspect	for	the	show	by	the	audience	we	feel	we	have	a	
very	marketable	product.	
	
We	 look	forward	to	partnering	and	working	with	your	team	in	this	endeavor	and	feel	we	can	
leverage	on	our	experience	and	partners	to	help	commercialise	this	show	for	the	International	
community.	
	
As	you	are	also	aware,	we	also	have	a	solid	relationship	with	Google	and	their	emerging	status	
of	a	broadcaster	 for	versions	of	your	show	owing	to	our	status	of	achieving	a	record	5	billion	
hits	for	the	Gummy	Bear	programming	which	we	distribute.	
	
Yours	sincerely,	

	
Michel	Zgarka	
Chairman	and	CEO	
XII	Tribes	Entertainment	
MZ/	


